
Good Luck Year 6! 
 

A huge good luck to our fabulous Y6! You 
have done us proud over your time at Elliston. 

We know you will be fantastic at your new 
schools too. 

Exciting news! 
 

We are over the moon to tell you that 
we are able to employ an extra teach-
er for the next academic year. Miss 
Brown will be joining the Y3/4 team 
and will teach Cheetah. This will allow 
Miss Morgan time to be out of class 
to support children with learning 
missed over the COVID period. She 
will remain very much connected with 
Cheetah class and will teach some 
lessons in there but we are hoping 
that we will be able to spend some 
time ‘catching up’ on any issues creat-
ed by school closure. We appreciate 
this is last minute news for you but 
we were keen to snap Miss Brown up 
before anyone else did. She has 
worked with our school before, as a 
student, so the children and staff 
know her well and I know she will be a 
great addition to Team Elliston. If 
you have any questions/concerns, 
please contact school via the office 
email address. 

Returning to school 
 

For all information about returning to 
school, entrances, drop off times and 

clubs please visit our website  
ellistonprimary.net on the ’School 
Reopening’ section. Any issues over 

the summer please contact us at             
office@ellistonprimary.co.uk 

 
School re-opens for pupils on Tuesday 1st September at 

normal time. Have a lovely but safe Summer. 

 

What a year!!! 
 

There have been many difficulties and anxi-
eties caused by the Coronavirus pandemic 
but I would like to focus on the positives. 
Challenging times remind us to be thankful 
for the good things in our lives and those 

that are precious to us and one of those is 
the Team we have at Elliston. I know I speak 
for all my staff when I say they have been 

heartened by the overwhelming support 
from you all. It has not been an easy time 

but I know Elliston has come out of it 
stronger than ever. I’m finishing this year 
full of pride; of my staff for the amazing 

job they have done keeping school going and 
of the children for the way they have coped 
over the past few months. I’m proud of our 
parents and carers too – you have been fan-
tastic so thank you very much. Hope a lovely 
relaxing summer and I will look forward to 

seeing you all in September. 
With love 

Mrs Patterson 

Mrs Carlton and Mrs Flint will be leaving 
school officially at the end of this term. We 
are very thankful for all their hard work at 
Elliston over the years, they will be greatly 

missed by the Elliston team. 


